CITY OF GRANDVIEW
PUBLIC NOTICE

TEMPORARY STREET CLOSURE
100 & 200 BLOCKS OF DIVISION STREET
AND 100 BLOCK OF SECOND STREET

SATURDAY, APRIL 26, 2025
6:30 AM TO 4:30 PM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 100 and 200 Blocks of Division Street will be
temporarily closed to traffic on Division from Wine Country Road to Third Street and on
Second Street from Avenue A to Ash Street on Saturday, April 26, 2025 from 6:30 a.m., to

4:30 p.m. The streets will be closed for the Grandview Days Community Event sponsored
by Mainstreet Grandview.

Drivers should use alternate routes.

For additional information, please contact Public Works Facilities Supervisor Todd Dorsett
at (509) 882-9211.

CITY OF GRANDVIEW
Anita G. Palacios, MMC, City Clerk

Publish: Grandview Herald — April 9, 2025

Posted: City Hall
100 & 200 Blocks of Division Street & 100 Block of Second Street
City Facebook Page



SMALL BUSINESSES

00 am -
00 pm

& 200 BLOCKS OF DIVISION |
TOWN GRANDVIEW, WA 38930




GRANDVIEW DAYS EVENT  SATURDAY, APRIL 26, 2025  OPEN TO PUBLIC 10AM - 3PM
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Complete road closure/barricade across both lanes. Placed to leave the alleyway open for traffic.

Traffic cones to block through access.

Sign to block incoming lanes only. Exit lane left open.

Alleyways left accessible except for cones at locations marked to stop traffic from entering the event.



